



Telecommunication
Development Bureau (BDT)
Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific

Ref.: BDT/ROASP/2022-116 24 March 2022

Administrations of ITU Member States Regulators, ITU-D Sector Members, Academia in Asia and the Pacific

Subject: ITU Centres of Excellence for Asia-Pacific - Online Training Course on Conformity and Interoperability relating to 5G, 11 - 24 April 2022

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the online training course on "Conformity and Interoperability relating to 5G", to be conducted from 11 - 24 April 2022. This training is organized jointly by the International Telecommunication Union and China Academy of Information and Communications Technology (CAICT) - Centre of Excellence, as part of the Conformance and Interoperability training programme under the auspices of the ITU Centres of Excellence for Asia-Pacific region. The training will be delivered online in English through the ITU Academy portal.

This online training course aims to support participants to understand the regulatory framework of Certification & Network Access to acquire the general knowledge of Conformance and Interoperability (C&I). This course will also develop the knowledge on key 5G technologies and 5G testing technologies and protocols, such as user equipment and system equipment.

The training is targeted at ICT professionals, engineers, decision-makers from the government and regulatory agencies, telecommunication companies and academia who are interested to learn about the implementation and regulation of Conformity and Interoperability relating to 5G. Professionals or students with no previous ICT background that are seeking to understand this subject are also welcome to participate.

Detailed information of this training course is described in the course outline, which can be downloaded from the ITU Academy portal at the following link https://academy.itu.int/training-courses/full-catalogue/conformity-and-interoperability-relating-5g-0.

Registration should be made online at the aforementioned link no later than 10 April 2022.

Mr. Sean Sharidz Doral (sean.doral@itu.int) from the ITU and Ms. Wang Ying (wangying@caict.ac.cn) from CAICT (CoE), China, are at your disposal, should you need any additional information.

We look forward to your active participation in this training course.

Yours faithfully,

Original signed

Atsuko Okuda Regional Director